
 
 
 

COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBER’S REPORT 

Report to:  Bay of Islands-Whangaroa Community Board 

Member Name: Frank Owen 

Subdivision:  Kerikeri  

Date:   Period ended 28th July 2020 
 

Meetings    

Date   Meeting 

24 Jan 2020  Meeting with member Lane Ayr. 

28 January 2020  Meeting with Men’s Club members. 

3 February 2020   Community Board Meeting 

11 February 2020  Cherry Park House Committee meeting 

26 February 2020  Community Board meeting. 

28 February 2020  Meeting with Councillor Stratford & Member Lane Ayr. 

19 May 2020  Cherry Park House Committee meeting. 

4 June 2020  Community Board Zoom Meeting. 

24 June 2020  Cherry Park House AGM 

29 June 2020  Cherry Park House Committee meeting 

2 July 2020  Community Board meeting 

10 July 2020  Convened meeting Kerikeri Daffodil Day Committee.  

16 July 2020  Community Boards combined workshop 

23 July 2020  Cherry Park House Committee meeting. 

24 July 2020  PGF announcement Shane Jones Turner Centre.. 

 

Issues 

CHERRY PARK HOUSE 

There are a number of issues surrounding the Cherry Park House Committee.  At the 
AGM the Chair resigned from the committee.  The new Chair is Richard Lawty. 

There are a number of issues around security that I am taking up with Council on their 
behalf. 

I will comment further on the committee at our meeting on 6 August. 

DAFFODIL DAY 2020 

For my sins I am the Kerikeri co-ordinator for the Cancer Society’s Daffodil Day fund 
raising activities.  This involves street collection points, fund raising lunches and 
dinners, and various other activities around the town on the day.  It may be a chance 
for members to be seen assisting on the day. All good for local PR. 

 



 
 
 

BOY RACERS 

I have had an approach about “boy racers” in the Inlet Road and Shepaerd Road areas.  
There is not a lot we can do as the problem is largely a “noise control” issue, and the 
local security people can never get there before the “boys” move on. 

  

Resource Consents 

Nil 

 

Requests for Service/Information 

Nil 

 

Frank Owen 

28 July 2020 

 

 

 

 

 


